
AIS Watercraft Inspection Steward 

 

May 2015 through September 2015 

 

Hudson River Sloop Clearwater is currently accepting applications for two seasonal Aquatic 

Invasive Species (AIS) Watercraft Inspection Stewards. The stewards will work two days each 

weekend (Friday-Sunday) between May 22 and September 7. The end date is flexible for 

students returning to college. Stewards will inform and educate the public about the threats of 

AIS while teaching clean boating practices, inspecting watercrafts for invasive species, and 

conducting brief surveys.  

 

For a full job description, click here. 

To apply, email a resume, cover letter, and three references to epstein@clearwater.org 

 

 

 


